
 

January 6, 2022 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Re: DE 19-057, DE 21-029, and DE 21-117, Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 

Eversource Energy – Department of Energy Notification of Remote Hearing Participation and 

Recommendation for Hearings Sequence 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Pursuant to the Procedural Order Re: Request for Hybrid Hearing issued in these matters on 

January 5, 2022, the Department of Energy (Department) notifies the Commission that it intends to 

participate remotely in all three of the hearings. 

 

Additionally, the Department recommends that the Commission conduct these three hearings 

(all scheduled for January 14, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.) sequentially, in numerical order, such that the full 

hearing in DE 19-057 would be conducted starting at 9 a.m., followed by the full hearing for DE 21-

029, and then the full hearing for DE 21-117.  Establishing a hearing sequence in advance will allow 

the Department and likely also other parties to schedule their resources more efficiently.   

 

Consistent with the Commission’s current policy, this letter is being filed solely in electronic 

form. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

        

        Sincerely, 

 

        /s/ Paul B. Dexter   

        Paul B. Dexter  

        Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 

        DE 19-057 and DE 21-029 

 

/s/ David Wiesner  
David K. Wiesner 

Legal Director/Sr. Hearings Examiner 

DE 21-117  

cc: Service Lists  

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.  
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